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Thank you for your continued support of programmable controller MELSEC-F series.
We would like to announce that the production of the PLC MELSEC-F RS-422 device connection cable will be discontinued.

1. Model to be discontinued
FX-422AW0

2. Schedule

* Transition to build-to-order system: January 1, 2019

* Order acceptance deadline: February 28, 2019

* Production discontinuation: March 31, 2019

We will stop accepting orders at the end of February 2019, and discontinue production when the production for accepted
orders is finished.

3. Reason for discontinuing production
The programming devices of the connection targets (A6GPP and A7PHP) will be discontinued.

4. Repair acceptance period
This product will not be accepted for repair.
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